
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The April 25th meeting of the Cornelius Youth Advisory Council (YAC) met in-person at the 

Cornelius Public Library at 5:00 PM. Communications and Community Engagement Manager 

Itzel Sayago and City Manager Peter Brandom welcomed the members in attendance. 

 

Roll Call: YAC Council Present: Co-chairs Paola Garcia Andrade and Leslie Cuellar, Vice-Chair 

Myeli Saenz Juan, Secretary Adrian Sayago, and Social Media Officers Cristina Torres Sebastian 

and Marisol Ruiz. 

 

Councilors Absent: None 

 

Staff Present: Peter Brandom, City Manager; Itzel Sayago, Communications and Community 

Engagement Manager 

 

Itzel Sayago informed the members of their responsibilities as members of the Youth Advisory 

Council. Members were informed about the mission, goals, events, and projects for this year’s 

YAC season. 

 

Peter Brandom presented to the YAC members. Peter Brandom spoke about his position as the 

City Manager, how his position makes a difference in the community, and how students can 

begin to get involved in certain classes to achieve a career as City Manager. 

 

Itzel Sayago received shirts sizes for each member. Shirts will be handed out at the next YAC 

meeting. 
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Itzel Sayago toured Cornelius City Hall with the YAC members 

 

The next meeting will be held in-person at the Cornelius City Council Chambers on Thursday, 

May 23rd beginning at 5:00 PM. 

 

Itzel Sayago ended the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


